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Monday, November 5 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Ken, Rita, Ted & Paul Leader, Maria Vu Thi Nhan, 
    Cyril Zinger 
 
Tuesday, November 6 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m – All Souls, Betty Weiler, Intentions of the Baird Family 
 
Wednesday, November 7 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Giosue Carere, Clelia Guidolin 
                   
Thursday, November 8 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:00p.m. – Fortunata Limina, Arcangela & Carmelo Ridi,  
    Harold Wilcox 
 
Friday, November 9 – Feast: The Dedication of the Lateran 
Basilica 
7:30a.m. – Salvacion Hubilla, Mike & Cecile Dwyer, Intentions of      
                  Noreen Coulson 
 
Saturday, November 10 – Feast: St. Leo The Great 
5:15p.m. – Bill & Wilbur Weiler, Ernesto Menegotto 
 
Sunday, November 11 – Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:00a.m. & 11:00a.m. 
 
 

Stewardship of Treasure: 
Thank you for your gift of $11,156.75 in support of your parish 

community in gratitude for God’s blessings. 
 

 
+We offer our prayers and sympathy to the family of Mary 
Reid. May she and all our deceased parishioners rest in peace. 
 
+We welcome into our Catholic Faith Family through Water 
and the Holy Spirit in Baptism: Arthur Walter Dehu and 
Charlotte James Ryan. We congratulate their families. 
 
 
PARISH NEWS 
PARISH PRIME RIB DINNER 
The Stewardship Committee invite you to join us for 
our annual Prime Rib Dinner Sunday, November 
18th. The menu is prime rib, mashed potatoes, 
seasonal vegetables, salad and buns, apple pie, 
coffee and tea. Cash bar for red and white wine, soft 
drinks and juices. Adults $20. Children under 10 - 
$16. And there will be a gluten free option. This is 
always a great meal and an evening of fellowship 
with our parish community. Tickets go on sale this 
weekend. 

 

 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
The Knights of Columbus Council 1507 are pleased 
to announce that their 2018 Annual Lecture will be 
given by Dr. Michael Higgins, distinguished 
Professor of Catholic Thought at Sacred Heart 
University Fairfield Conn. Michael’s topic is “The 
Spirituality of Vulnerability” with special focus on the 
work of Jean Vanier. Saturday, November 10th at 
7:30p.m. in our Church Hall. Parishioners and friends 
are cordially invited. Admission is free. Refreshments 
will be provided. 
 
JOURNEYING WITH GRIEF AND LOSS THROUGH 
THE CHRISTMAS SEASON 
We all know that learning to adjust on a day-to-day basis 
after the loss of a loved one can be very difficult. It 
becomes even more challenging as the Christmas season 
gets closer. We are pleased to welcome Father Bill Clarke 
SJ who will speak on how we can meet the challenge and 
still find the love and joy in this most blessed season. Join 
us Thursday, November 15th at 7p.m. in the Basilica of Our 
Lady Parish Hall. Hospitality and fellowship to follow. 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: MUSIC OF THE KNIGHT 
The Knights of Columbus present the Music of the Knight 
fundraiser on Saturday, November 17th in our Parish Hall 
at 7p.m. in aid of “Coats For Kids”. There will be 7 acts 
ranging from classical to folk to pop to jazz in a musical 
variety evening. Free refreshments. $15 per person. 
Contact beemak@rogers.com for more information. 
 
THANK YOU 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: 
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE CANNABIS 
ACT 
 
 The Canadian Conference of Catholic 
Bishops issued the following statement: The 
Catholic Church for its part continues to underline 
the ethical problems involved with the recreational 
use and abuse of Cannabis: the negative risks that 
impact on psychological and physical health, the 
growing problems of a society more and more 
dependent on drugs and alcohol, the possibility of 
brain damage especially to those under the age of 
25, the negative repercussions on families and local 
communities and unfortunately the willingness of 
businesses and governments to exploit the drug for 
commercial interests and as a source of tax revenue, 
thereby even further jeopardizing the pursuit of the 
common good. This coming November 29 to 
December 1st the Holy See is hosting an 
International Conference on “Drugs and 
Addictions: An Obstacle to Integral Human 
Development.” Quoting Pope Francis, “The concept 
note for the conference refers to addictive drugs as 
a worrisome problem in the world today which is 
fuelled – not without concessions and compromises 
on the part of institutions – by a shameful market 
that crosses national and continental borders, 
intertwined with organized crime groups and drug 
trafficking.” The scourge of drug trafficking 
favours violence and sows the seeds of suffering and 
death, Pope Francis has noted several times, to 
which the response of society should be acts of 
courage and the resolve to fight against all 
narcotics. 
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We received a very grateful letter from Marianne’s Place 
for the food donations we gave them at Thanksgiving as 
they have a limited budget to provide nutritional food. 
 
 
OTHER NEWS 
VOCATION VIEW: 
“To love Him with all the heart and with all the 
understanding and with all the strength” and “to love one’s 
neighbour as oneself” are the greatest commandments. If 
you feel that God is calling you to serve Him as a priest, 
religious or deacon contact Father Michael King, Vocation 
Director of the Diocese of Hamilton at 1-905-528-9788 ext. 
2246. 
 
COMMUNITY NEWS 
- GWSA in Room 3 at the Evergreen Centre Tuesday, 
November 6th Nutrition Updates to Support Healthy Aging 
with Lee Kapuscinski, registered dietitian 
- St. Joseph Guelph CWL Bazaar Saturday, November 
10th 10a.m. to 2p.m. 
- Holy Rosary Parish CWL Christmas Bazaar and Tea 
Sunday, November 11th 165 Emma Street from 10a.m. to 
2p.m. 
- Veterans Remembrance Service at Marymount 
Cemetery Friday, November 9th at 11a.m. 
 
 
SUNDAY SMILE! 
“Mommy,” said little Emily, “Did you ever see a cross-
eyed bear?” “Why no Emily,” said her mother, “Why 
do you ask?” “Well in church today we sang about 
gladly the cross-eyed bear.” 
 
 
DIOCESAN FAMILY MINISTRY OFFICE 
- Impact on Young Minds – Video Games and Social Media, 
Healthy or Harmful? How do you keep your children safe in 
the age of 24 hour connection? Thursday, November 8th from 
7-9p.m. by Brian James (registered psychotherapist) at the 
Chancery Office Hamilton 
- Grandchildren Grow Up; Beyond Toys to Real Life Issues. 
We live in a rapidly changing world where children are 
expecting and hearing about issues beyond what adults 
know. Presented by Teresa Hartnett at Holy Rosary Parish, 
Plains Rd. Burlington Wednesday, November 7th from 
1:30p.m.-3:30p.m. 
- Marriage Is Good For Your Health Part Two. Take some 
time for your marriage relationship and spend a day learning 
about the Seven Principles for Making Marriage Work with 
Dr. John Gorman. The enrichment day will be facilitated by 
Teresa Hartnett and Dr. Wendy Hoffman Saturday, 
November 10th from 10a.m. – 4p.m. at the Chancery Office 
Hamilton. Cost for this program is $50 per couple, including 
lunch. 

- To register for any of all of these events contact Lena at 1-
905-528-7988 ext. 2249. 
 
ST. BONIFACE MARYHILL OLD WALLED 
CEMETERY 
Do you have relatives buried in the second oldest Catholic 
Cemetery in Waterloo Region? The wall built in 1862 is in 
need of repairs. To date $30,000 has been collected but the 
estimated cost is $50-60 thousand. If you would like to 
donate in memory of relatives buried in the cemetery please 
contact St. Boniface Parish in Maryhill. 
 
ONE HEART, ONE SOUL CAPITAL CAMPAIGN 
A capital campaign is an effort to raise money in a fairly short 
time (three to five years) to pay for a significant project or 
build up an endowment or heritage fund for future use. For a 
Catholic Diocese or Parish, this refers to gifts and pledges 
over and above a parishioner’s regular giving to the Sunday 
collection. Parishioners who make pledges to the Diocese of 
Hamilton’s campaign will have three years to fulfill their 
commitment. Over the course of the campaign every 
parishioner in every Parish in the Diocese will be asked to 
make a sacrificial gift. 
 
MASS OF THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Bishop Matthew Ustrzycki will celebrate a Mass of 
Anointing at Sacred Heart Church Saturday, November 
17th at 11:00a.m. for the sick and elderly. 
 
CURSILLO 
CURSILLO is celebrating 50 years in the Diocese of Hamilton 
with entertainment and dinner at Holy Rosary Church Hall, 
75 Emma Street, Guelph, Sunday, Nov. 18th from 2:30p.m. 
to 7p.m. Tickets are $20. Please contact by phone or text 
Betty 519-743-0908 or Mary Ann @ 519-379-9858. All are 
invited to join us in celebration. 
 


